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Dear Year One and Year Two parents, 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that we have booked a school trip to Longleat on 
Wednesday 6th April. Longleat was chosen due to its ties with our science learning 
where we are learning about living things and their habitats and also our geography 
learning where we are exploring the differences and similarities between the UK and 
Kenya. I hope that it will inspire the children’s learning in the classroom, improve 
their knowledge and understanding around each topic and be an exciting day out for 
everyone! 
 
The plan for the day is as follows: 
9:15 – Depart from school 
10:00 – Arrival and welcome to Longleat 
10:30 – Guided safari tour 
12:00 – Lunch  
12:45 – Exploring the main square attractions 
2:00 – Depart from Longleat 
3:00 – Return to school (please collect at 3.30pm as usual) 
 
The cost of this trip per child is £13.00 which includes entry to Longleat, the 
guided safari tour and part of the cost for the coach. We are very grateful to the PTA 
for contributing £200 towards the coach costs to make the trip possible. Please pay 
via ParentPay.com and give your child consent to come on the trip. If anyone has 
any difficulty paying please contact the school office to discuss. 
 
Your child will need to be in school uniform for this trip and will have to bring their 
own packed lunch, a water bottle and a coat that is waterproof. 
 
For this trip we are in need of some parent helpers, so if you are free on this date 
and would be able to join us that would be lovely! You would have your own group of 
children and would be supervising them when they are exploring the main square 
attractions. Please do contact me on Class Dojo or via the office if you would like to 
be a parent helper. 
Best wishes, 
Miss Seddon 
Fox Class Teacher 
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